TOWN OF LOVELL

SELECTBOARD MEETING

JUNE 8, 2021

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew and Larry Fox.

1. Approved June 1, 2021 minutes.

2. We will put the following in the newspaper. Use of Town Beaches and Picnic Areas in Lovell is limited to the following: Residents and landowners in the Town of Lovell, members of their households and their accompanied guests; Occupants of temporary lodgings in the Town.

3. Grinding is going on at the transfer station which will cost $12,000 to $15,000.

4. Larry has checked with State regarding work on Fern Drive Bridge and Grovers Bridge.

5. Buoys will be installed at Pleasant Point Beach on Thursday.

6. Adjourned at 8:00 pm. 

